
  

“Standards-Based” Teaching  
(and Assessing) in Music  
 

with Wendy Barden, Ph.D. 
 

Join your colleagues to learn and think collaboratively!  
 

• Examine the “standards-based” teaching framework relative to 
music classes  

• Explore various “standards-based” assessment strategies 
• Connect “standards-based” teaching and Utah music 

standards 
• Review some of your own assessments during our work 

 

Take away practical ideas to support student learning in your K-12 
music classroom/ensembles. 
 

$150 registration fee includes all materials plus morning break and lunch! 
For information and to register visit http://seguecp.com 

 

Thursday, November 8, 2018  
(8:30 am – 3:00 pm) 
 plan to arrive 8:00-8:15 

Hilton Garden Inn – SLC Airport 
 

4975 Wiley Post Way 
Salt Lake City, UT 84116 

 

Workshop Location: 

Workshop facilitator is Dr. Wendy Barden, respected Minnesota music educator, national 
clinician, and published author with the Neil A. Kjos Music Company. Following 40 years 
of teaching, and leading, music education in Osseo, MN school district, Barden currently 
serves as music education specialist for the state of Minnesota. She holds a B.S., M.A., and 
Ph.D. from the University of Minnesota. Barden is a member of Phi Beta Mu and the 
Minnesota Music Educators Hall of Fame.  


